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Fw: Iron Horse Ranch

From: Patricia Pea

Sent: July t4,20tg t
To: Heather Stauble
Subject: lron Horse Ranch

Please advise Council that we oppose the application by lron Horse Ranch to start up another wedding and

corporate event facility near our home. Unfortunately, we already have South Pond on Gray Road that the
City has been unable to control and do not want to set a precedent in our area.

Over two hundred guests at a wedding will make a lot of noise at night and the noise cannot be controlled. We

also do not need to turn prime agricultural land into a facility with numerous cabins for what reason? - How

many cabins ? How many people? Cabins on farms should be to house the workers.

The owner of this property does not really farm but rents out the land to an actual working farmer.
Please do not allow this type of disintegration of prime farm land to continue and also disturb our beautiful
country side.
Most of us residents moved out here to be away from traffic and noise and to enjoy the peacefulness of the
countryside and we strongly object to having this destroyed.

Thank you

Pat & Len Peace

1


